
Metacognition and self-regulation 
New EEF guidance workshop 
	
Metacognition and self-regulation have been identified 
to improve student progress by eight additional months. 
Sandringham Research School are offering a workshop 
to explore newly published EEF guidance. The workshop 
will: 
 
•  Explore the evidence about metacognition 
•  Explore recommendations from the EEF 
•  Provide delegates with practical strategies to use confidently with students 

12th June 2018 
Sandringham 

School 
1.45 - 4pm 

Aimed at 
Teachers, middle leaders, school leaders and researchers 
 
Featuring 
Dr Caroline Creaby, Kate Mouncey and Karen Roskilly 
Sandringham Research School 
 
Cost 
£30 covering all resources and refreshments 

Book your place here: sandringham.researchschool.org.uk/category/events 


